
  

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 

An event hosted by St. Mary’s 

Scottish Episcopal Church 

Saturday 19th November, 2022 

10.00am – 2.30pm 

‘Engagement with the Bible’  

An opportunity to renew one’s faith through interactive 
study and discussion.   

Including a former police officer’s evidence report on the 
Last Supper 

 

All are welcome 

Contact Rev. Dr Clare Caley 01854 612848 
priest-in-charge@nwcharge.org 

for details and to register 
 

(Tea/coffee and Soup will be provided, please bring your 
own sandwich) 


